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  Sarah: Hi, I'm Sarah Lane.

Sarah: I'm here to remind you that this
is a parody. None of the information
presented here is a fact.

Sarah: In fact, so much of this stuff is
made up and untrue that you shouldn't put
any faith in ANYTHING you read in comic
strips on this site.

 

Sarah: Now, let's back up a little. I'm
not in this season because I wasn't on
set during the era it is set in.

 
Sarah: For some stupid reason this season
is set in the past, but not our past, an
alternate past where Leo has taken over
the world.
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Sarah: You may ask, "Hasn't this been
done before?" Well, yes, yes it has. They
put a big "2" in the graphic for a
reason. They have no new ideas so they're
revisiting the past.

 
Sarah: You DO know that trained monkeys
with herpes write this stuff, don't you?
It's true, it explains SO much.

 

Sarah: Anyway, where was I? Oh yah, this
season is set in that alternate world.
It's a world where I'm not yet hosting
'the Screen Savers.'

 
Sarah: I don't know where I am in that
universe, but you can bet that I'm making
out on webcam with my bohunk of a
boyfriend, Kevin Rose. That's got to be a
gimmie. I mean, it's only natural.

 

Sarah: Love is a universal constant after
all. Kevin and my love, well, you'll see
how beautiful it can be when G4TechTV
presents 'the Screen Savers' with both of
us as hosts this fall.

 
Sarah: No, not in some weird alternate
reality, I'm talking about THIS reality!
The one that you and me live in. We're
going to have continuing adventures that
will probably be parodied right here!
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Sarah: What do you mean, "I'm dreaming?"
It really is true! We're cohosts! We're
equals! I know as much, if not more about
technology than he does! Right honey?

 
Kevin: He-ya right. Oh no. Umm, we're
equals! You're better! What the heck do
you want me to say to make it right?
Please don't hurt me again!

 

Sarah: Yes folks, that's true love on
'the Sarah Lane Show, featuring the
Screen Savers,' this fall on G4TechTV!
Kevin: Mommy!

Warning Done, Back to the Fun!
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